
Hello everyone!
Well, our plans went a little sideways this week due to the weather. Luckily, we have been able to
rebook Jimmy Chapman for Wednesday and our lockdown will be on Thursday now.
Just as a reminder - Friday, Feb. 2nd is a PA Day.
Have a wonderful weekend!
Kerry

Our Fluency Passage this week is a continuation of Alligator Pie.

Alligator soup, alligator soup,
If I don’t get some I think I'm going to droop.
Give away my hockey-stick, give away my hoop,
But don’t give away my alligator soup!
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Family Literacy Day is tomorrow. You can check out the facebook group here and see the picture
below for more information.
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and increase engagement.
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